
From: rnrallison <rnrallison@charter.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2014 4:09:41 PM
Subject: RE: DSS Transparency Language Draft

There is a little difference in what he filed and what we have to draft. I am going wiyh ours. Ok?

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

--------Original message --------
From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Date: 03/26/2014 3:55 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: Rita Allison <rnrallison@charter.net>
Subject: RE: DSS Transparency Language Draft

Thank you for the update.
Thank you,
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Rita Allison [mailto:rnrallison@charter.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 3:36 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: DSS Transparency Language Draft

Gave a copy to Greg and sent it to be drafted....Thanks, Rita

On Wed, Mar 26, 2014 at 3:05 PM, Veldran, Katherine wrote:

> Mr. Chairman and Mrs. Rita,
> Attached is the transparency legislation that was read across the desk 
> in the Senate today.
> Per Chairman Larry Martin he is going to schedule a subcommittee for 
> early next week.
> It's our hope this transparency legislation moves quickly through both 
> chambers.
> We appreciate all your support. Please keep us posted.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
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